
MINUTES 
District Board of Trustees – Presidential Evaluation Sub-Committee 

Tallahassee Community College 
Hinson Administration Building 

444 Appleyard Drive 
Tallahassee, FL 32304 
Monday, May 21, 2018 

 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at approximately 1:30 p.m. 
 
Members Present:  Chair Kilpatrick and Vice-Chair Moore 
 
Others Present:  President Jim Murdaugh, Attorney Craig Knox, Human Resources Director 
Nyla Davis and Lenda Kling 
 
Chair Kilpatrick thanked President Murdaugh for all he does.  He stated this year, from the 
perspective as the Chair, he recognizes the many things that encompass. 
 
Vice-Chair Moore said it is clear President Murdaugh has full Board commitment and the 
comments in his evaluation show how he is valued.   
 
President Murdaugh stated he is always humbled by the evaluation, indicating it is a reflection of 
the whole college.  Chair Kilpatrick stressed it takes his leadership. 
 
President Murdaugh said this means a lot to him and he is blessed to have a Board with varied 
experience.   
 
Vice-Chair Moore stated the sub-committee will take the evaluation to the full Board for 
approval.   
 
President Murdaugh indicated his annual physical is complete (expressing his appreciation for 
this examination) and a letter from the doctor was submitted for his personnel file.   
 
He thanked the Chair and Vice-Chair for their recent work on his contract.  Vice-Chair Moore 
stated the sub-committee will take the contract to the full Board for approval.   
 
Chair Kilpatrick once again thanked President Murdaugh for all his work, emphasizing he makes 
the role of the Trustee easier.  He declared TCC is headed in the right direction, with some 
student growth. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at approximately 1:42 p.m. 
 
 
 
 


